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Hi Everyone:


First of all, looking back at Christmas 2010, we were overwhelmed with the generous support given by District 16 employees for our local Food Banks. Thank you!

Now it’s time to plan for the 2011 Christmas Season. We will be promoting a “Food Drive” for the Food Banks again.  The set up will be the same as last year.  Schools should promote the Food Drive to their staff and students. Each food item donated validates a ballot for a chance to win -the more donations – the more chances to win!  Kelly Jacques will contact D.16 schools soon with info on this year’s prizes.  

I have attached a list of food items needed.  Also attached is a sheet of ballots.  Teachers, please photocopy these for your classroom.

If you have any concerns, please contact Kelly Jacques (778-6492)

Gloria Allison (778-6075)


Thank you!
